

Year 6 Equipment

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are looking forward to the summer holidays. The Year 6 team are very much looking forward to welcoming you back in September for your child's final year at primary school. Further information about the year will follow in September but I thought it important to let you know in advance, what stationery equipment the children will need. This should be kept in school at all times.

Children will need **one pencil case** containing the following items:

- Pencils (2 or 3)
- Blue handwriting pens (2 or 3)
- Rubber
- Sharpener
- 15 cm ruler (30 cm is fine if it will fit in the pencil case)

Optional (all of these items will be available in classrooms):

- Scissors
- Glue stick (although it is easier if children have their own)
- Colouring pencils
- Felt tips
- Highlighter (just one or two)
- Protractor

Children don't need:

- Gel pens
- Novelty rubbers/pens/pencils
- A full geometry set

I hope that this gives you enough time to organise this equipment for the start of term. We will of course have items that children can borrow if needed. If you have any questions or need support to organise these items for your child please don't hesitate to contact me.

On a separate note, a reminder that if children have their ears pierced and are unable to take out their new earrings for an extended period of time, they are not permitted to take part in PE lessons until they can be removed. Therefore, if this is something you are considering I would recommend it being done at the start of the summer holidays.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C Heyburn Year 6 Leader c.heyburn@stmarysprimary.org













